
January 4, 2021  
 
Dear CCA families,  
 
This month’s Cardinal Key is: ​Failure Leads to Success.​ ​View failures as feedback that 
provides you with the information you need to learn, grow, and succeed. 
When we live the Key of Failure Leads to Success we see failures as feedback, we learn 
from them and make the changes needed to be more successful in the future.  
 
January 5th- 8th Remote Learning: 

Students will continue Remote Learning January 5th through 8th.  Please make sure you 
watch the newsletters from your K-5 teachers for more information. Middle school, continue to 
follow ​this schedule​.  
 
January 4th Material Pick-up from 12-3:30: 

● Please watch for specific details from your classroom teachers as to which students will 
have material pick-up on January 4th.  If you do not mind, could you please hold up your 
driveline number at the front entrance; that should save you some time!  
 

Cardinal Homework Help daily from 1:00-3:30: 
● Ms. Ashton and Ms. Sarah will be available on Google Meets from 1-3:30 Tuesday, 

January 5- Friday, January 8 to assist with homework, projects, or just to meet with your 
student(s). Please watch for the link in your email tomorrow.  

 
Attendance Matters:  

● The State of Colorado Department of Education wants to ensure that your child is 
receiving access to education.  Therefore, we must have proof of attendance during 
Remote Learning. If your child cannot attend the required remote learning meeting times, 
please contact crystalbydalek@re3j.com or your classroom teacher with the absence 
information.  

 
Office Hours: 

● The front office will be open Tuesday to Friday from 8-3 the week of January 5-8.  
 
Cardinal Cares Update: 

● Your generous donations to our Cardinal Cares Program continue to help CCA families 
who are experiencing financial difficulties.  So far this year, we have collected and 
distributed $1400.00 in gift cards and approximately $250 in frozen meat.  
The Cardinal Cares coffer is depleted. If you can find it in your heart to help with a gift 
card or meat donation, please contact ​robinerker@re3j.com​. 
 

NJHS Pop Tops Collection: 

https://www.ccaschool.net/classrooms/middle_school_calendar


● The pop top competition will continue through January! Continue to collect those pop 
tops and bring them in when we return. Thank you!  

 
Enrichment​: 

● We have heard that some of you would like enrichment work for your students. Please 
take a look at this ​Learn at Home​ page on our CCA website for more information. 

 
Report Cards:   

● 1st semester report cards will be distributed next Tuesday, January 12th. Please make 
sure you and your student are checking Infinite Campus weekly for the most up-to-date 
grades.  

 
Return to In-Person Learning: 

It is our genuine desire to return to in-person learning January 12th. I will be meeting 
with district administration today, so watch for a message from me later this afternoon regarding 
classes next week.  
 
I politely ask that you try to limit exposure to other people so that when we return, your children 
will be healthy and ready to learn. Thank you.  
 
I am excited to start a new semester with all of you!   
Sincerely,  

Maureen Lockette 

https://www.ccaschool.net/parents/learn_at_home

